
 

 

CalPACE Members, Colleagues, and Friends of Peter Hansel -  
 
As you may have heard, Peter Hansel will be retiring soon and stepping down from his position 
as CEO at CalPACE. Peter has masterfully guided CalPACE since September 2011 and we want to 
recognize him for his record-setting performance with a custom vinyl record filled with your 
personal messages. We hope that you will be a part of making this happen! Here’s how: 
 
1. Call (916) 318-3888 as soon as possible and no later than September 30. 
2. Leave a “voice mail” for Peter. Share your name, where you work/how you know Peter, and a 
brief message (you could congratulate him on retirement, thank him for his contributions to 
PACE, share a special memory, anything you’d like). The message should be less than two 
minutes long. 
 
Thank you in advance for being part of this special gift for Peter Hansel! 
 
Cheers, 
Jennifer 

Jennifer R. Blankenship 
Chief Operating Officer, CalPACE 
916.505.1865 | jblankenship@calpace.org | www.calpace.org 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
Executive Assistant – Brittany Kong 
916.917.0572 | bkong@calpace.org  
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